
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
KS1 Trip to Wentworth Woodhouse 

 

On Tuesday 5th November 2024, children from KS1 will be going to Wentworth 
Woodhouse. The trip will be led by Mrs Sharp, Miss Hollingworth and Miss Barnes and 
the KS1 staff. All Local Authority risk assessments have been completed. The children 
will be travelling via Expressways Coaches. The coach will depart school around 
9:15am (children must arrive at school for the usual time) and return at 2:30. 
 
The purpose of this trip is to provide the children with the exciting experience of visiting 
a different village where they can compare the human and physical features to the 
ones of Brinsworth, developing their knowledge and skills as geographers. 
 

As this is an enrichment activity, in order for these activities to take place, we ask for 
a voluntary contribution of £11.40. All payment is at the discretion of parents/carers 
and any contribution will be viewed as voluntary. Please contact the school office if 
you have any questions regarding payment. All enquiries will be treated confidentially 
ALL payments must be made through Parent Pay. However, if insufficient 
contributions are forthcoming then the trip may have to be cancelled. 
 
 
Children will need a packed lunch including a drink (no glass bottles, fizzy drink or 
chocolate please).  If your child would like to order a school sandwich or is entitled to 
a free school meal please complete the online form which will be included in the email 
with this letter. 
  
Uniform should be worn along with suitable clothing for the weather. As the children 
will be outside for most of the day, they will need coats, suitable footwear and a bag 
suitable to carry lunch and water bottles. 
 
School expects children to behave in an appropriate, sensible manner and to follow 
the school code of conduct at all times. We reserve the right to refuse access to the 
visit for children who do not meet the acceptable criteria. If you are happy for your 
son/daughter to go on this visit, please give your permission via Parentpay. 
 
If there is an emergency and it is important for you to contact your child during the 
visit, the telephone number is 01709 828242, the trip leader will then be contacted and 
your child informed.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The KS1 Team 


